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FULL CLOSURE OF EASTBOUND NW 25TH STREET 

FROM LEJEUNE ROAD TO NW 39TH AVENUE 
FOR EMERGENCY SEWER REPAIRS  

 
Miami-Dade County – Tuesday, July 25, 2006 at approximately 9:00 P.M. 
Eastbound NW 25th Street from LeJeune Road to NW 39th Avenue will be 
completely closed while crews from Miami-Dade Water & Sewer Department 
(MDWASD) perform emergency repairs to the sewer system just west of the 
intersection at NW 39th Avenue and NW 25th Street.  Crews will be working 24 hours 
to repair this system.  Closure will be in place for approximately 2 days. 
 
Detour:  Northbound LeJeune traffic wishing to go east on NW 25th Street should 
continue on LeJeune Road, turn right on NW 26th Street and continue to NW 39th 
Avenue, turn right and continue to NW 25th Street, and turn left to continue in the 
eastbound direction.   Southbound LeJeune traffic wishing to go east on NW 25th 
Street should turn left on NW 27th Street and continue to NW 39th Avenue, turn right 
and continue to NW 25th Street, and turn left to continue in the eastbound direction.  
Westbound traffic will be diverted around the work zone.  Drivers should use extra 
caution in traveling through this area. 
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